
Second Grade Teachers

• Map Testing Begins week of 9/3

• Picture Day 9/4

• Grandparent’s Day 9/6

• Tutoring Begins week of 9/9

Hello second grade parents! We 
are excited for a wonderful school 
year. We know many of you are 
eager to help your student. One of 
the best ways you can do this is 
to read with them! Research 
shows that 20 minutes of reading 
every night promotes growth!

Mrs. Baldwin: rbaldwin@garlandisd.net Mrs. See: ssee@garlandisd.net

Ms. Qayyum: mqayyum@garlandisd.net

Reading We are working on learning to read and respond to text 
independently.

Writing We are beginning writer’s workshop. 

Math We are focusing on place value and understanding how to 
build, represent, and write numbers up to 1,200.

Science We are learning to make observations of matter. 

Social 
Studies We are learning how to be a good citizen. 
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